
Stewardship is what a person does after saying, "I believe," as proof 
of that belief.
Won't you join us in offering to God as He offered Himself to us?

Stella Dariotis
Stewardship Chairperson

Help us fold palm crosses for Palm Sunday
Saturday, April 20th

Orthros 9:00 am | Divine Liturgy 10:00 am
Folding palm crosses and Lenten Pancake Breakfast to follow

Pledged Families as of 3/28/19: 283           Total Pledged: $ 349,584.14



Coffee Fellowship Hour
Sunday, March 31, 2019

Today’s Coffee Fellowship Hour is sponsored by

The Annunciation Sunday School

With all proceeds going to benefit 

The Archbishop Iakovos Library and Learning Center

At Hellenic College Holy Cross Greek Orthodox School of Theology

Let’s light our path around the church with the names of our loved ones who have passed 
and our wishes for the health of our family and friends.

Personalized, candle-lit bags (luminaries) will be lined around the plateia, along the path of 
the Kouvouklion, during Holy and Great Friday.  A label will be placed on the luminary, 

with the name of the person you would like to recognize.

If you would like to honor a family member or friend in this way, please visit the table after 
Divine Liturgy any Sunday during Great Lent (concluding on Palm Sunday) in the

Annunciation Hellenic Center.

Donations also accepted through CCB (look for the link in Monday’s email)

Your $10.00 donation per luminary helps support our growing dance ministry and the Build.

On the third Sunday and midpoint of Great Lent, as prescribed by the Fathers of our Church, 
we remember the Holy Cross as our strength, protection, and hope for the Resurrection.  

Our beloved Theological School and Seminary in Brookline, Massachusetts, is dedicated to 
the Holy Cross, our symbol of victory.

The Archbishop Iakovos Library and Learning Resource Center serves Hellenic College Holy 
Cross by supporting the curricula of the undergraduate college and the master’s level 
theological and seminary programs by offering research materials for scholarly work. 

Hellenic College Holy Cross is the ONLY accredited Orthodox theological school in the 
western hemisphere!  Your donation will go directly towards resources for our young people 

studying theology and towards the priesthood.  
Thank you very much for your continued prayers and support.


